
Dear DG and all lion leaders  

I hope everyone had a wonderful holiday season and a New Year!  

Wishing you a very happy New Year! 

 

As we approach the New Voice Symposium, I’m excited to share that we are very close to 

completing all preparations. Here's a quick update: 

The venue, date, and speakers are confirmed. Our lions leaders are assisting with the flyer, 

agenda, certificates, food, volunteer et. Thank you all for your incredible efforts. We’re almost 

there, but a few important details still need attention. 

LEO Panelists: We will discuss finalizing the panelists  

Technical Support: The venue does not provide sound system and projector so we need a 

volunteer, a technical familiar person with audio setup. 

 Photographer: We are also looking volunteer to capture the event. 

If there’s anything critical I may have overlooked, please let me know. Your guidance and 

suggestions would mean a lot as we work to cover all bases. 

Once again, I deeply appreciate everyone’s dedication and teamwork. Let’s continue working 

together to make this program a success! Thank you so much! 

 

Warm regards, 

 

Chair, Lion Alina Karmacharya  

 


